
Christmas Party Information 2023

Our Christmas parties will take place in school in the final
week of the term.

Year 5&6 - Monday 18th December

Year 3&4 - Wednesday 20th December

Year 1&2 and EYFS - Thursday 21st December

On their party day, the children are welcome to come to
school out of uniform. Please consider the weather when guiding the
children with choosing what clothes and footwear to use; we will have an
outdoor play in the morning and at lunchtime.

Please could you prepare and cling-film a (named)
paper plate for your child with their choice of food
(small items are sufficient when the children have
only just had their lunch!) We don’t have the
facilities to refrigerate them, unfortunately, so
please bear this in mind when choosing your food.
We must also ask that you don’t send anything

containing nuts as some allergies can be triggered by being in the same
room as someone who has eaten them.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Teaching Staff.


